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Dear Parents, 
 
We started the week with the story of The Creation from the Bible which the children do know very well. It helped us to think 
about our Christian value of Thankfulness in remembering how wonderful our world is and how we need to look after it 
more. The children gave many great suggestions of the things we could do which could make a difference such as picking up 
rubbish, recycling our things, turning off the light and the taps and replanting trees.  
The children also heard the story of the 10 lepers who forgot to say thank you; we are pleased to see how many of our 
children have remembered their manners when they have come to the office this week.  
 
Midday Vacancy 
We are once again in need of a midday assistant so if you have time during the day (from 11:45-1:15) and would like some 
more information, please contact Mrs Steel in the school office. 
 
Bounce for Books 
The PTFA have arranged this event to help us raise money for much needed reading books and library books. We know that 
times are hard for families at the moment so please don’t feel any pressure to donate, all children will get a chance to bounce 
whether they have raised money or not. 
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; Mrs Brittaine thanked Danielle for bringing her lovely conkers and Dr Claire thanked Blake for 
the care he showed Alfie when he got hurt at football on Tuesday.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Mya was awarded a medal for achieving Level 6 for gymnastics; Esmee was presented with her Learn to Swim Level 
2 certificate, Archie was very proud to tell us about his win at the recent golf competition and Patrick proudly showed us his 
three badges he was awarded at cubs this week.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Ellen, Laura, Harry, Charlie, Betsie, 
Elsie, Alfie, Noah, Mya, Elsie-Mae, Max, Edith, Hannah, Amalie, Joshua, Sophia, Darcy, Kayla, Logan, Esmee, Patrick, Sonny, 
Harry, Poppie and Poppy. Laura, Harry, Max, Sonny and Poppie were presented with their Silver Mathletics award and Laura 
was very proud of her Gold Mathletics Award. Our Spelling Shed superstar is Fitzwalter class with 61,349,958 points. Our 
Top 10 Super-Spellers are Poppie, Archie, Harry, Alfie, Edith, Charlie, Noah, Isabelle, Joshua and Darcy. Betsie, Alfie, Jessica, 
Alfie and Patrick were presented with their Bronze Building Learning Power certificates and Kayla was very proud of her 
Silver Building Learning Power award. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have made links in their learning. 
Copeland: Sylvia has really noticed what each character was doing in our story, Funny Bones. 
Durrington: Noah impressed us in maths by noticing that two equations were equal.  
Fitzwalter: Edith noticed that part-whole models can help us with subtracting – well done!  
Quickbury: Freya noticed that some of our class spelling words were in our class story and explained them really well, for 
example, satellites.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Finley for making links in his learning and for being joyful in the things that he does. 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the Birthday Song to Alfie (8), Ray (8) and Poppy (9) who will all be celebrating on the same day! 
 
Dates  
Please note these dates are subject to change if necessary. 
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Thursday 13th October: Sponsored Bounce 
Monday 17th October: Parent Consultations 
Wednesday 19th October: Parent Consultations  
Thursday 20th October: PTFA Wild and Wacky after school event 
Friday 21st October: Inset (non-pupil) Day 
Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October – Half Term 
Monday 31st October – Inset (non-pupil) Day 
  
Tuesday 8th November:  Individual and Sibling Photographs 
Thursday 17th November: Flu Immunisations 
Friday 25th November: Non-uniform Day (World Cup) 
Monday 12th December: Whole School Pantomime Trip 
Wednesday 14th December: KS1 Nativity 
Thursday 15th December: KS1 Nativity 
Tuesday 20th December – Last Day of Term 
 
Thursday 5th January – Start of Spring Term 
  
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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